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9th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Parents Consultation 

Due to the current restrictions, we are offering telephone 

consultations where the focus of the conversations will be 

about how your child has settled in to their new classes as well 

as their general well-being and learning.  You will be able to 

book a time slot by logging onto the following website – 

https://HillTopCE.schoolcloud.co.uk   

 

A guidance leaflet is available on the school website and a paper copy has been sent 

home with children. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

D. Martin - Headteacher 
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